GWICH'IN LAND AND WATER BOARD
P.0. Box 2018, Inuvik, NT XOE 0T0

. 867-777-4954

& 867-777-2304

@ giwb.com

July 31, 2017 Files: G10Q009, G13H004, G15L8-001, G15L8-002, G16Q003

Attention: Stu Niven

Manager, Environmental Affairs
GNWT - Department of Infrastructure
Box 1320

Yellowknife NT X1A 2L9

Re: GNWT Department of Infrastructure
Name Change — GLWB Land Use Permits and Water Licences

Mr. Niven,

The Gwich’in Land and Water Board (GLWB) acknowledges your Notice of GNWT Departmental
Amalgamation, which was received by our office on April 28, 2017, The GLWB has updated the above
authorizations {issued to Government of the Northwest Territories — Department of Transportation) to
Government of the Northwest Territories — Department of Infrastructure to reflect this name change
request. Enclosed are updated Land Use Permits G10Q009, G13H004, and G16Q003, and updated Water
Licences G15L8-001 and G15L8-002, reflecting this name change. These documents will be posted to our
Public Registry.

If you have any questions regarding the above authorizations, please contact AlecSandra Macdonald at (867)
777-4954, or email amacdonald @glwb.com

Regards,

-
= n

Leonard DeBastien,
Executive Director, Gwich'in land and Water Board

cc: Dan Carmichael — Superintendent — GNWT Lands, Beaufort Delta Region
Norman Snowshoe — Superintendent — GNWT ENR, Inuvik Region



